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April 27, 2022 

Melanie A. Bachman, Esq. 
Executive Director 
Connecticut Siting Council 
10 Franklin Square 
New Britain, CT  06051 

Re: Docket No. 508 - The United Illuminating Company Application for a 
Certificate of Environmental Compatibility and Public Need for the Milvon to 
West River Railroad Transmission Line 115-kV Rebuild Project  

Dear Ms. Bachman: 

The United Illuminating Company (“UI” or the “Company”) hereby respectfully 
requests the Connecticut Siting Council (the “Council”) amend the list of UI’s witnesses 
for the April 28, 2022 public hearing, submitted to the Council on April 21, 2022, to include 
the following witnesses: 

Annette Potasz, Real Estate Projects, UI, 100 Marsh Hill Road, Orange, CT 06477.  
Ms. Potasz will provide information on real estate matters concerning the project; and 

MeeNa Sazanowicz, Transmission Line Standards, UI, 100 Marsh Hill Road, 
Orange, CT 06477.  Ms. Sazanowicz will provide information concerning the transmission 
aspects of the project as well as information on the design of the project.  

An original and fifteen (15) copies of this letter will be mailed via first class mail to 
the Council. 

Should the Council have any questions regarding this filing, please do not hesitate 
to contact me. 

Very truly yours, 

 
Bruce L. McDermott 

 


